
Hello committee members,

My name is Kristen and I live in Multnomah County.  I am writing in strong support of HB 2169.

This bill is a critical step towards ensuring Oregon is approaching public safety and police accountability with a racial justice lens.  
The reforms that are recommended in this bill center the voices of Oregon's BIPOC voices.  Please support this legislation. We 
desperately need to do better for our people.

Thank you very much for your time,
Kristen Sartor


